Dear CDM Executive Board members,

We suggest include the following procedures in the revised procedures for registration, issuance and review: 

1. In case of negative conclusion was given by DOE during the validation or verification process, PP’s explanation should be submitted to Secretary along with DOE’s verification report and considered by secretary along with DOE’s negative conclusion. Secretary should contact directly with PP to call for inputs for the issues which still have uncertainties. The recommendation replied by Secretary could become ultimate result if it supports DOE’s negative conclusion. On the contrary, DOE should review and resubmit the uncertain issues in a fixed deadline if the Secretary’s recommendation does not support the DOE’s conclusion. It is noteworthy that PP has only one chance to appeal against DOE’s negative conclusion.
2. In case of CDM EB rejected the registration request or issuance request, PP and/or DOE should submit the appeal request at least two weeks prior to the next EB meeting, CDM EB will interview the PP, who requesting for appeal, and/or DOE on the next meeting, and make the final decision to agree to register or issue, to register or issue after correction, or reject.

Hope the recommendations above can be taken into account when you profiling the related revised procedures. 

Please contact us (zhrdkm@sina.com) if you would like to discuss the above.

Yours sincerely 

Hengrun International Group Ltd.

